

## **Care and Share Program**

Dear Parents,

Most of you may have heard of the Care and Share Program which we put in place a few years ago at Beaumaris Primary School.

This program is designed to help out families within the school community who have been touched by severe illness or hardship.

The Care and Share Program has many benefits for many people, not only does it help out a family who may not have a support system in place, it also shows our children the importance of looking after others and the importance of giving.

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, please take the opportunity to find out more about the program by picking up a pamphlet from the office or read a copy on our website. In previous years with the number of volunteers involved, individuals were not asked to provide more than one meal per term.

We would welcome anyone interested in helping out a family in need. Your name will be added to our register of volunteers and you will be contacted when the need arises.

## Please fill in the form below and return to the office if you are able to help.

If anyone in the school community needs some assistance due to serious health problems or ongoing medical treatment etc. please contact Louise Neave on 9589 2619 or pop into the office.

## **CARE AND SHARE PROGRAM**

I would be interested in volunteering. Name
Contact number:
Email address: